
              

 

Dear Parents, 

Greeting of the day! 

We are witnessing extremely disturbing & challenging times. Today almost every one of us 

has either lost some one near & dear to us OR they are battling for their life in a hospital. In 

such circumstances it’s vital that we are empathetic towards those who are suffering due to the 

pandemic.  

We are aware that some of the classes are not being conducted regularly, the only reason for 

this is that these Teachers have been tested COVID POSITIVE and hence are not able to take 

the classes. 

We seek your cooperation in letting them recover quickly by giving them appropriate time & 

space.  

More than us it’s these teachers who are worried about their students & the loss of days in 

academic deliveries & have promised to make good the academic loss through additional 

sessions.  

Right now what they need is our support & concern and a humane approach. 

Thanking you 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 

Principal 
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